
 
Personnel Committee Meeting 

Wednesday, May 12, 2021 
6:00 PM – 6:55 PM 

 
Present:  Larry Brooks, Joshua Kuhl, RJ Lindemann, Melissa Brooks, Tracy Willenborg, 

Clayton Walden, Daniel Brown, Matt Tarr, Marlene Harris, Gayle Glumac, Brenda 

Phillips  

 The committee met to discuss possible legal representation for the City of 
Newton.  Taylor Law Offices were present to offer their services.  A lot of 
information was presented.  The next agenda will state that we will consider and 
act on legal representation for the city. 

 Matt Tarr, union steward for the employees, asked about a rumor regarding 
reduction of the city’s work force. Mayor Kuhl assured him this is not true, only a 
rumor. 

The meeting adjourned at 6:55 PM 
Larry Brooks 

 


